
 
 

USACE and District  
Joint Application Process Changes 

 

The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (Corps) will no longer be participating in 
the Joint Application process beginning October 1, 2017.    

If your project requires a Corps permit, you must apply separately to the 
Corps using the appropriate federal application form for activities under 
federal jurisdiction.   

Please see the Corps’ Jacksonville District Regulatory Sourcebook for more 
information about federal permitting, which contains a link to the Corps 
permit application form ENG 4345.    

The Corps will not receive any new joint applications or process 
applications still deemed incomplete beginning October 1, 2017. 
 

 

 

http://www.saj.usace.army.mil/Missions/Regulatory/Source-Book/
http://www.saj.usace.army.mil/Portals/44/docs/regulatory/sourcebook/permitting/forms/Applications/Eng_Form_4345_DEC_2014.pdf

